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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice of Public Hearing by the Authority to consider
SSGCL's petition for Revision of Security Deposit
of Domestic (System Gas & RLNG) Consumers

Sui Southern Gas Company Limited (SSGCL) filed the subject petition before the
Authority stating that in order to secure the receivable from domestic consumers, the Gas
Supply Deposit (GSD) is needed to be revised. In this respect, SSGCL has submitted that:
i.  GSD be revised onthe basis of highest three months consumption during the year.
ii. Recovery of gas supply deposit shortfall from domestic consumers will be recovered
in six months equalinstallments basis.
SSGCL has further submitted that at present, only 1.697 million out of 3.186 million
domestic consumersi.e., 53% are secured with their gas supply deposit. Whereas 1.426
million domestic customers are unsecured with GSD of Rs.5.439 billion against required
GSD 0f Rs.15.019 billion and shortfallis about Rs.9.579 billion.
In pursuance of the provisions of OGRA Ordinance, 2002 and Natural Gas (Licensing)
Rules, 2002, Qil & Gas Regulatory Authority invites all interested/affected
persons/parties and general public to furnish their comments, suggestions and
intervention requests. All correspondence in this connection may be addressed to Senior
Registrar, 0GRA and should contain the names and addresses of applicant.
All interveners must indicate the manner in which they are likely to be affected by
determination of the Authority in this case. Intervention request should be accompanied
by an affidavit verifying the contents of the intervention, intervention fee of Rs.500/-
(demand draft in favour of 0GRA) and authority letter if representing an organization.
Copy of the SSGCL petition is available on OGRA's official website which can also be
obtained on payment of prescribed charges of Rs.2/- per page from the office of Senior
Registrar, 0GRA, Islamabad.
For any information required from the Petitioner, please contact:
Mr. Muhammad Asad Mustafa,
Acting General Manager (RA),
Sui Southern Gas Company Limited,
St. 4/B, Block 14, Sir Shah Suleman Road,Gulshan-e-lgbal, Karachi
Phone No.: 021-99021351, Fax: 021-99231550

OGRA has decided to hold Public Hearing in the subject case according to the date, time
and venue mentioned below:

Date : December 18, 2023 (Monday)
Time : 11:30a.m.
Venue : Pearl Continental Hotel, Karachi

All parties to the proceedings, stakeholders, general public and interested / affected
persons are hereby informed of the above proceedings.

Senior Registrar

0Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority
Plot No. 37, 39, Mauve Area, Service Road South,

Sector G-10/4, Islamabad.
Phone: 051-9244296, 051-9244090-98 (Ext-157)
Fax: 051-9244310, Website: www.ogra.org.pk
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